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May 10, 2017 

 

The meeting convened at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present were Phil Dowling, Jim Huston, and Art Pichette.   Also present were Steve Holt, Public Safety 

Complex Committee; Bill Tracy, Moderator; Patty Cotton, Town Clerk.  Cheryl Provost took the 

minutes.    

 

The articles, motions, and budget spreadsheet of the Annual Town Meeting were reviewed.  Patty noted 

that a line item for the Tax Title expenses was not included in the budget.  Also, the Police Department 

requested a Revolving Fund to be set up for payroll receipts and expenses for the School Resource 

Officer.  The items will be included as an article of the Special Town Meeting, held prior to the 

Reconvene of Annual Town Meeting. 

 

The Selectboard voted to schedule the reconvene of Annual Town Meeting at 7:30 on June 26 and the 

Special Town Meeting to close out FY17 at 7:15 on June 26. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjourned meeting at 8:20 p.m. 

 

 

Approve: ________________________________________ 

                Philip Dowling, Chair 

 

 

                _________________________________________ 

                James Huston 

 

 

                _________________________________________ 

                 Arthur Pichette 
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